
� December 23, 2024

Dear Friends and Supporters,

As the Christmas season draws near, we wanted to take a moment to share our hearts with you and extend our warmest 
wishes to you and your family.

First and foremost, Merry Christmas! This season is a beautiful reminder of the love and hope brought to us through the 
birth of our Savior, and we pray that your hearts are filled with His peace and joy during this special time of year.

We cannot adequately express how much we love and appreciate each of you. Your prayers, support, and encouragement 
make this ministry possible. Without you standing with us, Galatians 6.1 Ministries would not exist. We thank God for you 
and for the blessing of serving Him together.

We pray that this Christmas will be a time of joy for you and your loved ones. As we look toward 2025, we are filled with 
excitement and anticipation, asking God to use us in more significant ways than ever. We also pray that the coming year 
will bring wonderful blessings for you and your family—that God will work mightily in your lives and through you in ways that 
only He can.

Thank you for being such a vital part of this ministry. Your partnership means more to us than we could ever fully convey, 
and we are so grateful to have you in our lives.

From our hearts to yours, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! May God richly bless you in this season and the year to 
come.

With all our love and appreciation,

David and Brenda Hyles 
Galatians 6.1 Ministries

David and Brenda, our daughter and 
son-in-law Bethany and Christian 
Garcia and their three children and our 
grandkids, Caleb, Abigail, and James 
Luke, and Brenda’s mom, Carol Davis 

We are humbled and grateful that God 
uses us to serve and restore others. 
This ministry is His, and we give Him 
all the glory for the lives He touches 
through it. David and Brenda 


